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         July 19, 2020 
 
Dear I-LYA members, 
 
The Board of Trustees and the I-LYA Bridge met and had a lengthy discussion regarding whether 
to hold the Power Boat and Sail Regattas this summer, due to the pandemic. The Board of 
Trustees voted, and a decision was made. This was not an easy decision by any means. With 
great sadness, we will be CANCELLING both Regattas for this year. Our main concern was the 
health and safety of all participants that would be involved.  
 
However, we WILL be holding the Hobie Waves, single person, Regional Regatta. This class only 
has 11-15 boats. It will be hosted at the Put In Bay Yacht Club with minimal socializing.  
 
We would like to thank Commodore Steve Hyder, his Bridge and all the chairpeople involved in 
setting these regattas up. We know a lot of time and effort has already been applied. Hopefully, 
next year we will be able to continue this wonderful tradition. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
 
John Dalessandro 
President of the Trustees 
 


